
 

 

 

Membership Form 

To apply for, or renew your, membership of the Nottinghamshire Bat Group please complete this form and return it to 

the address below. 

1.  Full Name:           _____________________________________________________________________________ 

2.  Postal address:  ______________________________________________________________________________ 

3.  Telephone number(s) :_________________________________________________________________________ 

4.  email: ):_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

All of our correspondence is sent electronically, including our newsletter.  This saves us postage costs so more of your 

membership money can be used for bat conservation.  Please contact the membership secretary if you are unable to 

receive the newsletter by email.  Your email address will not be passed to any other organisation or used for any other 

purpose. 

Membership Fee is £7.50 valid for 12 Months from 1
st
 May in any year.  New members joining after 1

st
 January will 

receive membership until 1
st
 May the following year. 

Return this form with a cheque for £7.50 made payable to “Nottinghamshire Bat Group” to 

or you can pay by online banking to Nottinghamshire Bat Group Ac/No 25262660 Sort Code 77-22-07 (if you pay by 

internet banking please use your name as the payment reference and also return this form by post or email. 

Nottinghamshire Bat Group 

c/o M Walker 

14 Ramblers Close 

Colwick 

Nottingham 

NG4 2DN   

membership enquiries may be sent to membership@nottsbatgroup.org.uk 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please let us know what area of bat work particularly interests you by ticking the appropriate box(es) 

 Bat detector surveys     Caring for injured bats 

 Training for a roost visitor licence   Helping with batwalks or at talks/events 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Nottinghamshire Bat Group keeps membership details on a computer database for the exclusive use of the group 

to manage your membership and distribute our newsletter.  Your details will not be passed onto third parties.   

 

Thank you for helping bat conservation in Nottinghamshire 


